TASA U7 2023-2024 REPORT  

TASA saw approximately 147 players in the Under 7 2023-2024 season. Many participated in local and away Jamborees and Moosehead Intermissions. Our 2022-2023 season was a testament to the dedication and commitment of our coaching staff, particularly our head coaches. These four individuals crafted plans and organized practices weekly, investing time and attention to detail. 

Off the ice, a few changes occurred, demonstrating growth and development. The U7 hockey season started in late September, a few weeks earlier than the previous year. This allowed players to see an entire 20-week season with few weather cancellations. A virtual meeting occurred in early October. The meeting allowed families to meet their VP and have the season's layout addressed. It also permitted families to ask questions and have clarification, as many were new to the sport. TASA also purchased new evaluation pennies and goalie gear specific to those in U7. These will be used again in years to come. 

As I finish my time as U7-VP, I have suggestions for the next leader. I'd like to see managers assigned to each team. Doing so would allow the VP to have support with communication and Jamboree organization. I'd also like to see the use of Microsoft Forms to help collect multiple emails and team information needed for Jamborees. 

Thanks to all the parents for making it to the rink each Saturday and Sunday morning. I hope your little one had a great season and will return next year. Finally, thanks to everyone working in a volunteer position within our association. It is incredible how much time and work goes on behind the scenes.   

Sincerely, 
Karen Carey   

